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Burgos, Alexander N

From: McDonald, Margaret (CCPS)
Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 10:18 AM
To: Wiggs, Travis C; Newsome, Joseph A
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N
Subject: FW: Periodic Review Report-October RRC Meeting
Attachments: Final Determination Report-14B NCAC 18-Division of Criminal Information-October 

2024.xlsx

Good morning- Thank you for this update.  
 
The determinations in the report were made in coordination with the North Carolina State Bureau of Investigation 
(NCSBI) in anticipation of technical changes that may transfer the rulemaking authority for 14B NCAC 18 from NC 
Department of Public Safety (NCDPS) to the NCSBI while the periodic review is underway. For this reason, I have 
copied SBI General Counsel Joseph Newsome so he can receive this information about the meeting logistics. 
 
I plan to attend in-person. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Margaret T. McDonald 
Deputy General Counsel 
NC Department of Public Safety 
Office of the General Counsel 
Mail Service Center 4201 
Raleigh, NC 27699-4201 
Office:  (919) 825-2743 
margaret.mcdonald@ncdps.gov 
www.ncdps.gov 
 
 

 
 
 
 

From: Wiggs, Travis C <travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov>  
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 2:58 PM 
To: McDonald, Margaret (CCPS) <margaret.mcdonald@ncdps.gov> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: Periodic Review Report-October RRC Meeting 
 
Good afternoon, 
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I am the attorney who reviewed your agency’s periodic review report. The RRC will formally review the report at its 
meeting on Wednesday, October 30, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. The meeting will be a hybrid of in-person and WebEx 
attendance, and an evite should be sent to you as we get close to the meeting, or you are welcome to attend in-person. 
If there are any other representatives from your agency who want to attend virtually, please let me know prior to the 
meeting, and we will get evites out to them as well.  
 
I have attached the report and I plan to recommend that the RRC adopt it. Let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Thanks, 
 
 
Travis C. Wiggs 
Rules Review Commission Counsel 
OƯice of Administrative Hearings 
Telephone: 984-236-1929 
Email: travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov 
 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 


